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Rosa Caggiano

Da: Presidente AGCI Agrital <presidente@agciagrital.it>

Inviato: lunedì 29 settembre 2014 14:26

A: Rosa Caggiano

Oggetto: Fwd: Invitation to the EuroMED-IMWC Conference of Naples, 3-4 November 2014

Allegati: Contents of the workshop on Ecosystem based approach to fishery and aquaculture in 

Mediterranean.docx

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: fabio.fiorentino <fabio.fiorentino@iamc.cnr.it> 
Date: 2014-09-26 13:22 GMT+02:00 
Subject: Invitation to the EuroMED-IMWC Conference of Naples, 3-4 November 2014 
To: presidenza@racmed.eu 
 

Dear President, 

I am organizing a workshop on EAFM in the Mediterranean, including both capture and aquaculture fisheries, within 

the framework of a conference on sustainable use of water resources. This conference will be held in Naples (Italy) 

on 3-4 November 2014, funded by the European Union. The Conference is aimed to develop cooperation between 

EU and non EU countries in the Mediterranean. Please find attached an outline of the content of the Workshop on 

EAFM. 

Within this workshop we planned a round table with stakeholders on “Fishery and aquaculture prospects in 
a changing Mediterranean" on November the 3rd. 

Considering the relevance of your Organization on this theme, you are kindly invited to participate to the 
round table.  

In case you accept invitation I will provide you further information on the event organization. 

Hoping in your positive answer,  best regards 

Fabio Fiorentino 

  

 


